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From: "Dave Barr" <daveb@allautotrack.com> 
To: <mtl@nrc.gov> 
Date: Thu, Aug 9, 2007 6:22 PM 
Subject: Gov Gregoire Petition 

I'm interested in this petition primarily because I work in the GPS tracking 
industry but I also have a lot of clients in the NDT industry from both my 
tracking and safety consulting business. One of the major concerns I've been 
hearing not only from the comments section but also from the direct contact 
I've had with some in the industry is will the gps tracking devices be 
required in the vehicles or on the equipment. The Vehicles would be 
inexpensive for the end users and would provide additional benefits. If it's 
required on devices and other equipment the cost could be high to outfit 
these devices with little or no real benefit other than loss recovery. If 
the loss recovery could be made by having the tracking devices in vehicles 
then why not since they would have additional benefit. I have preparing a 
presentation for several in the industry in the coming weeks and a little 
clarification on where this going would be helpful since we are having 
several discussions regarding this issue. Your assistance would be greatly 
appreciated. 

David Barr 

This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the 
individual named. It may also be privileged or otherwise protected by work 
product immunity or other legal rules. If you are not the named addressee 
you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify 
the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake 
and delete this e-mail from your system. E-mail transmission cannot be 
guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, 
corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. 
The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions 
in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail 
transmission. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version 
from AAT PO Box 400626 Las Vegas, Wv. 89140 
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To: 
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Subject: 

Michael Lesar 
SECY 
Fri, Aug 10, 2007 8.1 3 AM 
Fwd: Gov Gregoire Petition 

Please docket as a comment on PRM-71-13. 
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